
 

 

Ref: IIST/15/23-24                                                                                              Date: 20-08-2023 

 

 Circular  
 

Sub: Rescheduling the re-opening of classes after the Summer holidays 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from IIS Tabuk, 

In view of the prevailing harsh weather conditions and to avoid inconvenience to the students 

kindly note the following changes in the reopening schedule of the school after the summer 

holidays:  

KG, and classes 1 to 8: Extended holidays up to Thursday 31
st
 August 2023 

Classes 9 to 12: Online classes from 21
st
 August 2023 up to Thursday 31

st
 August 2023 

 

Respective class teachers will share the log in details with the students in the class WhatsApp group. 

Regular school timings will be followed for all classes from Sunday 03 September 2023. 

 

Note:The Admin/fee counter will function as usual from tomorrow Monday 21
st
 Aug 2023. 

 

 

Best regards  

 

 

Principal (Interim) 


